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Gerlach's postcard, dated 8 February 1922, to Niels Bohr. It shows a 

photograph of the beam splitting, with the message, in translation: “Attached 

[is] the experimental proof of directional quantization. We congratulate [you] 

on the confirmation of your theory.”

B-field off: 
No splitting

B-field on: 
Two peaks!




